
 
 

  
 
 

 
 

 
Canadian Auto Workers Union Local 111 

 

RALLY 
ON THE ROCK 

Rally to Victoria's Legislature to tell Christy Clark that B.C. 
must stop negotiating C.E.T.A. with the E.U. and instead carry 

out a transparent public assessment on CETA’s potential 
impacts on our British Columbia and Canada. 

CANADA IS NOT FOR SALE! 
Buses will be leaving at 0700 from Scott Road Skytrain, returning on 

the 5:00 pm ferry. 
 

RSVP by Friday October 14th at 4:00 pm to ensure that there are enough 
coaches, to: 

womenscommittee@caw111.com or by telephone at (604) 519-1110. 
Ensure that you give your name, number of people attending, affiliation and 

contact information 
 

 

Monday 17th October, 2011 
Begins at 11:30 am on the steps 

 

CAW Local 111 is covering the cost of the coach and driver.  To help cover the cost 
of the passenger ferry fare, we urge those who can afford to, to pay $29.00 by cash or 

cheque to the organizer, Ruth Armstrong, the morning of the event. 
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